


Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 001258-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I am writing to request that the Florida Public Service Commission please reconsider the pending 
cancellation of Interexchange Telecommunications Certificate No. 4738. In speaking with Paula 
J. Isler, it has come to my attention that this pending cancellation is due lo non-payment of the 
1999 Regulatory Assessment Fee. This was an obvious oversight by our office, and we have 
enclosed the appropriate fees, penalties, and interest due. 

As you can see by the enclosed RAF return, we did not generate any revenues in the calendar 
year 1999 so our fees remain at the minimum level. For the calendar year 2000 and all 
subsequent years, there will be no reason for an untimely payment of the RAF Return. 

It is our understanding that there is normally a $500 fine imposed for violation of Rule 25-4.0161 
F.A.C.. If agreeable with the Commission, we would be amicable towards settlement of this 
issue in this manner. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this matter may have caused you or your staff, and we eagerly 
await a response from your office. 

Sincerely yours, 

C. Dale Borrowman 

Encl. 
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